
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
6 September 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Year 7 Students First Week 
 
I hope this finds you well. 
 
I understand that the move from primary to secondary school is an exciting but also a 
challenging time for both you as parents and your child. As the term is underway, I would like 
to take this opportunity to share with you how wonderfully our Year 7 students have settled 
into their new school routines.  They have had a fabulous start to the term! 
 
Starting on Monday 9 September, we will be re-opening our very successful Breakfast Club. 
Each morning the breakfast club is available for all students who wish to attend. This runs 
from 8:00 – 8:30am Monday to Friday and students come into school via the main reception 
and make their way to the dining hall where they can buy hot chocolate and toast before the 
school day begins. 
 
A date for your diary is Monday 23 September when Tempest, our school photographers, will 
be in school. Students in Year 7 will have their first school photographs taken. Photographs 
will not be taken without consent; therefore, please could you check that you have completed 
your child’s photographic consent form. This can be done using the My Child At School 
(MCAS) app. or by contacting the school office. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Clare Humble 
Headteacher 
 

 


